

NEWS

El Camino College | Public Relations & Marketing Department 16007 Crenshaw Blvd., Torrance, CA 90506 Contact: Ann M. Garten, Director, Community Relations

Telephone: (310) 660-3406 | Email: agarten@elcamino.edu

For Immediate Release

April 7, 2015

El Camino College to Begin Search for a Superintendent/President

The El Camino Community College District Board of Trustees recently approved a tentative timeline to guide the search process for a new superintendent/president. President Thomas Fallo announced his retirement, effective February 1, 2016.

The Board of Trustees interviewed consultants at a special board meeting on March 30. The firm, Community College Search Services, based in Ventura, was selected to assist with the search.

The board will appoint an interview committee, which will include college employees and representatives from the community, at its April 13 meeting.

The tentative timeline calls for advertising and recruitment to begin in May 2015. Initial interviews are proposed for early August, with the board conducting final interviews in early September. The search process includes open campus forums with the candidates.

The tentative timeline proposes a start date for the new superintendent/president in January or February 2016.

###